
Southeastern Yearly Meeting 
Winter Interim Business Meeting 

Minutes 

First Month 18, 2020 

 

Mike Shell reported for Jacksonville Friends Meeting.  Mike sees that worship is the most important 

thing for the group, not the organizational structure of a monthly meeting.  Three members of the 

meeting have transferred their membership to Gainesville Friends Meeting. Four other members have 

not yet taken action on their membership; two don’t want to transfer, and two have not been heard 

from.  The group is now meeting once a month for worship on Sunday evening at Heidi Lowey-Ball’s 

home.   

20WIBM-06 SEYM accepts with sadness the laying down of Jacksonville Monthly Meeting and 

with joy the creation of Jacksonville Worship Group. An ad hoc care committee of Liz Dykes, 

Jean Larson, Heidi Lowey-Ball, Mike Shell, and Susan Taylor will assist with the transition. 

APPROVED 

 


